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First of all, thank you for your interest in sharing 

Ashtabula County resources! This newsletter, ‘The 

4-1-1 on 2-1-1’ is created by 2 -1-1 Ashtabula 

County to share timely and relevant resource 

information.  

This newsletter is released weekly, on every 

Monday. You can find it on our website at 

211ashtabula.org or on our Facebook page, 2 -1-1 

Ashtabula County.  

What Am I Reading? 
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Looking for your local 

food pantry?  

Call 2-1-1.  
Or text  your zip code to 

898211 
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The mobile food pantry program provides 

produce giveaways in multiple places in the 

county. For more information about your 

regular local food pantry, please call 2-1-1. 

 

Monday, June 17th 

GO CDC 

3703 Station Avenue 

Ashtabula, OH 

10:00am-12:00n 

Upcoming Mobile Food Pantries  

Have you applied for your benefits yet? Eligi-

ble Ohioans can register for the 2024 edi-

tion of the Senior Farmers Market Nutrition 

Program for $50 worth of produce, herbs, 

and honey at farmers markets in Ohio. 
 

Sign up today: aging.ohio.gov/SFMNP  

http://aging.ohio.gov/SFMNP?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR2PfrPIeNqfic-ZuX3aRqFOCnauUV22xjrrzYsvoiUg_20fgJyOlzP5K-4_aem_AXWmA1Bnhu-X8iiOygY58W5zLwzqJ9uL4dcuebEuHTD9KICnmZjntr22CfM494ZZjp9atsbC1PCvrlLhIuQYxEE8
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NAMI Ashtabula County is currently 

registering for our Peer-to-Peer Clas-

ses which are Starting Wednesday, 

July 17, 2024 and continue weekly 

for 8 weeks from 6:00 to 8:00 pm at 

the Community Counseling Center 

Clubhouse. 

It is a free, eight-session educational 

program for adults with mental health 

conditions who are looking to better 

understand themselves and their re-

covery.  

Taught by trained leaders with lived 

experience, this program includes ac-

tivities, discussions, and informative 

videos. However, as with all NAMI pro-

grams, it does not include recommen-

dations for treatment approach-

es. The class is offered free of charge 

with all materials provided.  

  

To register, contact: NAMI Ashtabula 

Co OH (440) 606-6264 or email 

ashtabulanami@gmail.com 

NAMI Ashtabula County is currently regis-

tering for its free Family to Family training 

which will begin Tuesday, July 2, 2024 from 

6:00 to 8:30 pm at Community Counseling 

Center Clubhouse 2801 “C” Court Ashtabu-

la OH 44004.  

This course is designed for family members 

and close friends of those who suffer from 

severe and persistent mental illness.  It is 

an 8 session program which meets once a 

week for 2 ½ hours.  The course covers di-

agnoses and symptoms of the major men-

tal illnesses, how the brain is affected, 

medications, coping and communication 

skills, and a lot more designed to assist 

families in helping their loved ones on their 

recovery journey.   The course is conducted 

by trained family members and is offered 

free of charge with all materials provided.  

To register, contact NAMI Ashtabula County 

call 440-606-6264 or e-

mail ashtabulanami@gmail.com .  

NAMI Family to Family 

mailto:ashtabulanami@gmail.com
mailto:nami@gmail.com
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This is only a short highlight of some of the 

timely 2-1-1 resources, please contact 2-1-1  

for more information. 

By: Samantha Dragon 

Have something you want featured?   

Email sdragon@accaa.org or call 440-990-1719 


